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The Office Of

Father Christmas
The Christmas Grotto

Jingle Bell Way
The North Pole

Father Christmas

Dear
I was most pleased to receive your wonderful letter. Ho ho ho! Thank you for
taking the time to write to me.

I can’t belive it has been a year since I last visited you. I do love making my
annual trips and seeing all the magic of Christmas myself.

Rudolph and his reindeer friends have been having a well deserved rest, but they are
excited about pulling the sleigh again this year, full of all the gifts for all the
girls and boys across the world.

I have been checking up from time-to-time and I can see that you have embraced the
spirit of Christmas.

Mrs Clause, the elves and I must now continue our preparations here at the North
Pole workshop. We still have much work to do. And I have a list to check -
twice! 

Wishing you the most magical and merry Christmas, your friend  –


